Dear Readers,

We hope that you will enjoy reading the 1979 Paw Print as much as we have enjoyed composing it. Although we had many problems, we always managed to work them out together. We hope that this yearbook will help you to keep the past alive for many years.

The following are those who contributed their time and energy bringing you the 1979 Paw Print:
Business Manager – Gerard Setti
Photographer – Steve George
Copy Editor – Jackie Dowdy
Layout Editor – Anna Ford
Photo Editors – Harriet Davis, Cynthia Wilson
Senior Class Editor – Robin McGhie
Junior Class Editor – Rhonda Stroble
WHS Faculty – Patty Blocker
Colleton and Vocational School Faculty – Dee Chaltraw
Colleton Class Editor – Demetra Salley
Sports Editor – Pam Frazier
Student Activities – Renita Williams
Student Life – Louise Lewis, Ann Hiers
Artist – Gerry Cockrum

Sincerely, Louise Lewis, Editor-in-Chief

Special thanks go to Mike Rice for designing the cover on our yearbook and to Rob Novit for taking our sports pictures. We would also like to thank our Keys Printing Representative Ron Norman and photographer Charlie Tumbleston. Last but not least, we would like to thank our advisor Mr. Peckler for putting up with us throughout the year. He always tried to help us and give us advice when we were in need. He gave his best shot, and so did we.

Colleton Advisor – Mr. Gayle WHS Advisor – Mr. Peckler

Louise Livis